


































Since November 2020, MPIC has been committed to the UN Global Compact corporate responsibility 

initiative and its principles in the areas of human rights, labour, the environment and anti-corruption.



Since November 2020, MPIC has been committed to the UN Global Compact corporate responsibility 

initiative and its principles in the areas of human rights, labour, the environment and anti-corruption.


































